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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

06/08/2024  10:36:202024/2889/P INT Gloria Rees Being the immediate neighbours and having seen the plans and been assured by the applicant that the 

proposed wall overlooking our property will be a solid wall be no glass or windows, we have no objections to 

the plans and are therefore happy for the proposed rear infill extension to go ahead.
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